
  

  

 

 

Subject: ACTION: Appalachian Development Highway System 

(ADHS) Annual Status Update FY 2017                   

Due Date: October 25, 2017 [CFDA No. 23.003]            

                         

  

From: /s/ Peter Stephanos 

      Director, Office of Program Administration  

 

To: See Addresses  

  

                  

The Appalachian Regional Commission (ARC) will soon be preparing its Annual Status 

Report of the Appalachian Development Highway System (ADHS) and its Local Access 

Road (LAR) Projects Report. The reports will cover the period from October 1, 2016 to 

September 30, 2017 (FY 2017).  We request that you contact your State Departments of 

Transportation (DOT), as you have in previous years, and work with them to complete the 

ADHS and LAR update for your State by October 25, 2017. 

 

The State DOT should use the status update function on the ADHS web portal – 

www.eadhs.org.  Instructions are provided on the portal as well.  State DOT and Division 

personnel should contact Brad Cains of the Rahall Transportation Institute (RTI) at 

cainsb@njrati.org with any technical questions.  The status report in the ADHS web based 

system at RTI should be completed by October 25, 2017.  Please notify us when your State 

DOT has completed the ADHS update. 

 

The LAR projects update will use the attached Excel spreadsheets for those States with LAR 

projects.  We request that the following State DOTs: Alabama, Georgia, Maryland, 

Mississippi, North Carolina, Ohio, Pennsylvania, Tennessee, South Carolina, and Virginia, 

review and update the status of their LAR projects as of September 30, 2017.  Please ensure 

that the ARC project number is entered into the spreadsheet.  The LAR updates are due to 

Mr. Everett Matias at everett.matias@dot.gov and Mr. Jason Wang at jwang@arc.gov by 

October 25, 2017. 

 

Also, please notify us of any ADHS coordinator changes for the Division or the State DOT. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Everett Matias at 202-366-6454 or 

everett.matias@dot.gov.  
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Addresses: 

 

Mark Bartlett    Laura S. Leffler 

Division Administrator   Division Administrator 

Montgomery, Alabama   Columbus, Ohio 

 

Rodney Barry    Renee Sigel 

Division Administrator   Division Administrator 

Atlanta, Georgia    Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 

 

Thomas L. Nelson, Jr.   Emily O. Lawton 

Division Administrator   Division Administrator 

Frankfort, Kentucky   Columbia, South Carolina 

 

Gregory Murrill    Pamela Kordenbrock 

Division Administrator   Division Administrator 

Baltimore, Maryland   Nashville, Tennessee 

 

Andrew Hughes    Jessie Yung 

Division Administrator   Division Administrator 

Jackson, Mississippi   Richmond, Virginia 

 

Peter Osborn    Edward Stephen 

Division Administrator   Division Administrator 

Albany, New York   Charleston, West Virginia 

 

John F. Sullivan, III P.E. 

Division Administrator 

Raleigh, North Carolina 



  

 


